08 January 2020
Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our theme ‘Toys from the past’ Year 1 will be having a visit from ‘That History
Bloke' to deliver a half day Toys workshop on Wednesday 22 January. The Children
will have the opportunity to find out about toys from the past through a variety of
interactive activities.

The second part of the day will involve Art and Design and Technology where the
children will be able to design and make wooden spoon puppets. We would ask for a
contribution of £7.00 towards the day.

We thank you for your co-operation.

Please return the slip below with £7.00 payment to school.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Tait/Mrs Anderson/Miss Syroupoio

Year 1 Teachers

Year 1 “That History Bloke” Workshop — Wednesday 22 January 2020

Child's name: Class:

| have enclosed £7.00 to cover the costs of Y1's ‘Toys’ Activity Day.

Signed: Contact no:




